
Hello! 

We have finally reached the end of term 1 and what a busy first term it has been! The children have settled into a new routine, new curriculum 

and coped extremely well. We are very proud of the progress they have made over the past 7 weeks and think they are definitely now in need of 

a well-earned rest! 

Term 2                                                                                        Next term our topic is ‘Winter Wonderland’. Below are some of the 

things we will be covering over the term. We have planned in LOTS of time for Christmas play practice too; be prepared for singing 24/7 at 

home!   

 

Homework                                                                                This week’s homework is a little bit different! Goodbye maths homework, hello ART! Please see the homework 

sheet in folders for instructions. Spellings are in reading books as usual.  

Buster’s book club                                                                              This week in Class 1 we had 12 children who met the reading target, 11 children who exceeded the reading 

target and totalled 170 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR READER this week is GEORGE.  

Have a fantastic half term penguins and penguin parents! 

Miss Crayford  

Term 2 P.E days are WEDNESDAY and 

Friday- sorry, the wrong days went home 

on the sheet on Monday!  

Wednesday 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjpndqyppHWAhXBF5oKHfQYACkQjRwIBw&url=http://biezumd.com/clipart/penguin-clipart.html&psig=AFQjCNHaIPcV8ACY8IrumjGO5Am6Gtr4Zw&ust=1504812724264658

